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Greetings,

The opening of Villa los Milagros today marks a very historic day for Centralia and the State of
Washington. This remarkable new community housing development will positively impact the lives of
many families by providing a beautiful, stable and comforting home.

To develop housing of this magnitude and beauty takes the vision of an angel, the unstoppable
determination and perseverance of an army general, and the steady and loving hand of a Mother
Teresa. | want to congratulate Gloria Velasquez Burton for her leadership role in making this dream a
reality. Itis also important to recognize the commitment and work provided by the Boards of Trustees
and Employees of Catholic Housing Services of Western Washington and Catholic Community Services of
Western Washington. This is truly an amazing and successful team effort.

Villa los Milagros does not just translate to “the road to miracles” but will also serve as a symbol for the
path to hope and success for families who will in turn pass on this miracle for generations to come.

Congratulations on this most impressive community accomplishment.
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